
Submitter: Bill Bold 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB526 

It is likely that the microfibers that are showing up in the environment are coming 

from more sources than just washing machines (what about lint from driers?).I don't 

believe we know enough about the sources of the microfibers to promote soutions at 

this point. When we do get to solutions I believe it would be more effective to provide 

a financial incentive to buy "safe" equipment than ban less effective ones, as this bill 

will do. 


